Town of Lewis

Public Hearing - Tax Cap
November 4, 2021

Present: Supervisor James Monty, Councilmembers Dave Blades, Lanita Canavan, Jeff Scott,
Steve Denton.,

Visitors: Pam Williams, Glen Williams, Gerry Spooner, Glen Crowningshield, Larry Bashaw.
Meeting was called to order at 6:15

Pledge of Allegiance

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the Resolution proposing a Local Law to override the
tax levy limit established in General Municipal 3-C. See attached.

Motion to Adjourn made by Dave Blades, seconded by Lanita Canavan
Meeting adjourned at 6:17

Respectfully submitted by,

Judy French,
Deputy Town Clerk



Town of Lewis
Budget Hearing
November 4, 2021

Present: Supervisor James Monty, Council members Dave Blades, Lanita Canavan, Jeff Scott,
Steve Denton

Visitors: Glen Crowningshield, Gerry Spooner, Larry Bashaw, Glen Williams, Pam Williams.

Meeting was called to order at 6:30
The 2022 Town Budget was presented. See attached proposed budget.

Supervisor Monty asked the board if there were any questions. None from the board.

Supervisor Monty asked the public if there were any questions. A question was raised about the
ambulance lines. There was further discussion about costs of equipment, drugs and squad finances.
Council member Blades questioned if anyone has reached out to the state regarding the increased
expenses related to running the squad.

Councilmember Scott questioned the availability of the county wide ems grant.

There were no other comments.
Motion to adjourn made by Dave Blades, seconded by Steve Denton.

Respectfully submitted by

Judy French, Deputy Town Clerk



